
 

                                07.06.2024  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 

Dear Clients and Partners, 
 

        I would like to provide an update on the current situation at Centravis. 
  
       This week, our region faced significant adversities due to a massive drone attack 
targeting Ukrainian power generation facilities and transmission systems. Despite 
these disruptions, I am relieved and proud to report that Centravis' production 
facilities have remained unaffected. Thanks to the proactive measures implemented 
by our dedicated team of energy engineers, and the unwavering support from the 
Ukrainian government, including access to a dedicated reserve power line, our 
operations have continued without interruption. Our commitment to delivering on 
our promises remains strong, and we continue to produce and ship our products as 
per schedule. 
 
      Here is a brief status check of Centravis operational stability: 
 

• Energy and Water Supply: Stable, ensuring uninterrupted operations. 

• Equipment Functionality: All systems are operational without any issues. 

• Team Engagement: Our team is fully engaged, motivated, and ready to tackle 

any challenges. 

• Logistics: Moving goods across borders is smooth, with no delays. 

• Billet Supply and Material Provision: We are well-stocked and prepared to 

meet your demands efficiently. 

      We are grateful for your ongoing support and trust in Centravis. Your partnership 
is invaluable to us, and we are committed to continuously strengthening our 
relationship. We look forward to maintaining the high level of service you have come 
to expect from us. 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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